
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 20, 2012 

 

 

 

To the Honorable, 

Common Council of  

the City of Milwaukee 

Room 205 – City Hall 

 

Attention:   Mr. Jim Owczarski 

 

Re: Common Council File No. 111732/resolution relating to an 

 Intergovernmental Agreement between the City of Milwaukee 

 and the Village of Greendale 

 

Dear Council Members: 

 

Enclosed is a resolution approving an agreement, also enclosed, between Milwaukee and 

Greendale for an enhanced level of service to be provided by the Milwaukee Water 

Works.  In consideration, Greendale will make a payment to the City of $750,000. 

 

This agreement was negotiated in compliance with Common Council directives contained 

in File Nos. 110906 and 080457.  We ask that it be scheduled for a committee hearing 

and action by the Common Council. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

LINDA ULISS BURKE 

Deputy City Attorney 

 

LUB:bl 

Enc. 

c: Ms. Carrie Lewis 
1048-2012-56/182061 

GRANT F. LANGLEY 
City Attorney 
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LINDA ULISS BURKE 
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THOMAS O. GARTNER 
SUSAN D. BICKERT 
STUART S. MUKAMAL 
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MELANIE R. SWANK 
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